ADDENDUM MOU
BY AND BETWEEN THE
SAN LUIS OBISPO COUNTY OFFICE OF EDUCATION
AND THE
CALIFORNIA SCHOOL EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION
AND ITS
SAN LUIS OBISPO CHAPTER #444

This memorandum of understanding is an addendum to the COVID-19 Return to Work MOU
signed on December 16, 2020 and agreed upon between San Luis Obispo County Office of
Education (SLOCOE) and the California School Employees Association and its San Luis Obispo
Chapter 444 (together “CSEA”) concerning the impacts and effects of resumed SLOCOE
operations under COVID 19 conditions.

SLOCOE and CSEA agree as follows:

1. Previous Agreement

The Parties reached Tentative Agreement on a 2020 2021 COVID-19 Return to Work MOU on
December 16, 2020. The Parties agree that that 12/16/20 MOU shall continue to be
implemented and remain in effect until July 31, 2021.

2. Approval Required
This Addendum MOU is contingent upon CSEA Policy 610 review and ratification.
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For SLOCOE: Thon‘a)s Alvarez Date
Chief HR Officer
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F6/CSEA Chapter #444: Jacki Seibert Date
Chapter President

éWVC,& G/l 28 21

For CSEA: Samuel Ogren Date
CSEA Labor Representative




